
 
 
 

Technical Approval Required for Certain Veneer Applications 

Due to the wide variability of veneer stone weights, we must closely evaluate exterior vertical applications and require 

Technical approval ahead of certain applications. Going forward, a written, project-specific recommendation is required 

for the use of ARDEX products in the following exterior veneer applications: 

• All natural stone installations 

• All manufactured stone installed at over 10’ in height  

Should you have any questions on this information, or if we can be of further assistance, please contact the ARDEX 

Technical Service Department.  

 
 

 
Tivona Schneider 

Technical Communications Supervisor 
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